
  
  
  
January 1, 2015 
  
  
TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN:  
  
Your request as to information relating to California’s Safe Drinking Water and Toxic 
Enforcement Act of 1986 (Proposition 65) has been referred to me for a response.  Regulations 
implementing California’s Proposition 65 state in part “…that the warning language…will be 
associated only with consumer products which contain, or which the business connected with the 
exposure reasonably believe to contain, significant levels of listed chemicals in excess of these 
levels which are naturally occurring”.   
  
A review of the lists being considered and/or adopted by the California Health and Welfare 
Agency leads us to conclude that none of the listed substances are present in any of Innophos’ 
products as added substances or at levels deemed to be significant such that warning language 
would be required for consumer products containing the substance.  That is, some naturally 
occurring trace elements may be present in our products, e.g. arsenic, lead, cadmium and 
mercury (typically less than 0.5 ppm), but these substances are naturally occurring and thus 
exempt from exposure considerations under the Act and, therefore, not included within the scope 
of California’s Proposition 65 initiative.  
  
Don't hesitate to contact me at 609 366-1282 should you need further assistance regarding this 
matter.  
  

   
Roy Lyon 
Quality/Regulatory Assurance Manager  
  
  
  
  




